
 
Superior Court of California 
County of San Bernardino 

 
NOTICE 

 

 

Please be advised that all Superior Court courtrooms,  

Clerk’s Office locations & the Court Executive Office  

will be closed on 
 

 
Monday, May 26, 2014 

 
 
 
 

In observance of  
Memorial Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
                (5/16/14) 


